
 
Sustainable Infrastructure Policy Committee 

Chair: Representative Erin Koegel 
Meeting:  

Wednesday, February 22, 2023 
8:30AM – 10:00AM  
Room 10 State Office Building 
 

Agenda:  
Call to Order 
 
Approval of the Minutes 
 

 HF 2036 (Carroll) Energy use provisions modified. 
  Presenter:  
  Representative Carroll 
  
  Public Testimony:  
  Wayne Waslaski, Assistant Commissioner, Minnesota Department of Administration 
 
 HF 1346 (Kraft) Electric vehicle infrastructure program authorized. 
  Presenter: 
  Representative Kraft 
 
  Public Testimony: 
  Amber Dallman, Office of Sustainability and Public Health Director, Minnesota   
  Department of  Transportation 
  Adam Hanson, Chapter President, Associated Builders & Contractors MN/ND 
 
 HF 749 (Reyer) Energy guidelines required for state buildings to incorporate provisions that 
 address resiliency with respect to climate change. 
  Presenter: 
  Representative Reyer 
 
  Public Testimony: 
  Professor Richard Graves, Director and Associate Professor, University of Minnesota  
  Center for Sustainable Building Research 
 
 HF 2071 (Berg) Establishment of global warming impact standards required for construction 
 materials used in state buildings and roads, global warming standards integrated into 
 procurement process, pilot programs established to report greenhouse gas emissions from 
 manufacture of products, grant program established, technical advisory committee established, 
 and reports required. 
  Presenter: 
  Representative Berg 
 
  Public Testimony: 
  John Arbogast, District 11 Staff Representative, United Steelworkers 



Margaret Levin, State Director, Sierra Club North Star Chapter 
Mark Bintzler, Technical Services Manager, Holcim 
Tim Sexton, Assistant Commissioner for Sustainability, Planning and Program 
Management, Minnesota Department of Transportation 
John Cunningham, Executive Director, Aggregate and Ready Mix Association of 
Minnesota 
Matt Zeller, Executive Director, Concrete Paving Association of Minnesota 
Brian McDaniel, Hylden Advocacy and Law (on behalf of the Minnesota Asphalt 
Pavement Association) 
Laura Ziegler, Director of Government Affairs, Associated General Contractors of 

 Minnesota 
 

Adjournment 

 


